
Grievance 2023-04
February 9, 2024

CM Jennifer Poirrier,

L1158 has decided not to pursue Grievance 2023-04 (Subcontracting). While we
disagree with the response from ACM Slaughter and believe that subcontracting
took place, we have decided that the best place to find a resolution for this issue is
at the bargaining table. We look forward to working with you in the future.

Respectfully,

David Sowers
L1158 President

CLEARWATER FIREFIGHTERS ASSOCIATION
831 LAKEVIEW RD, CLEARWATER FL 33756
CLEARWATERFIREFIGHTERS@GMAIL.COM


